
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

September 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we come to the end of our first week back, I wanted to take a moment to thank you all for your 
support in helping us get the new academic year off to such a positive start.  It has been a real 
pleasure to welcome the children back into school and to see them settling into their new classes 
with such enthusiasm and confidence.  
 
This letter provides you with some additional information and key dates for this term.  
 
PE 
In order to fully maximise the lesson time for PE, we are now allowing children to come to school in 
PE kit on the day of their lesson.  Please note that PE kit worn by pupils must meet the 
expectations set out in our Uniform Policy and cannot simply be any sportswear children may wish 
to wear.  If children are wearing trainers with their PE kit on the days on which they have PE, these 
must be black or white, or pupils can wear their school shoes.  Pupils are allowed to wear either 
navy blue or black joggers over their shorts but these must be plain and without logos please.  Our 
Uniform Policy is available to check on our website for those who are unsure of anything.  
 
The timetable for PE is below: 
 

Day Classes Participating 

Tuesday Year 5 

Wednesday Years 1, 2 & 6 

Thursday Years 3 & 4 

 
Key Dates 
 
‘Meet The Teacher’ 
We would like to invite you all to the ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions we have taking place in school.  
This is an opportunity for you to meet your child’s new teacher and find out about their class, 
including the curriculum, homework and expectations.  It is also a chance for you to ask any 
questions you may have.  The sessions for each year group will take place as follows: 
 

Date Time Year Group 

Tuesday 16 September 2025 8.30am Year 6 

Wednesday 17 September 2025 8.30am Year 5  

2.30pm Year 3 

Thursday 18 September 2025 8.30am Year 4 

2.30pm Years 1 & 2 

Monday 22 September 2025 2.30pm Reception 

Monday 29 September 2025 2.30pm Nursery 

 
 
All sessions will be held in the small hall at the front of school (where Years 4, 5 and 6 enter school 
in a morning). 
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As we move further into this half-term, we will be holding ‘open classroom’ events, which will offer 
you an opportunity to spend some time with your child in the classroom at the start or end of the 
school day. These events will take place daily across one week so that a small group of parents 
can attend each day. 
 
The dates for these events are: 
 

Date  
(there will be a session at the start of each day 
during the weeks identified) 

Year Groups 

Week commencing 6 October 2025 Years 1, 2 & 3 

Week commencing 13 October 2025 Years 4, 5 & 6 

 
Parents’ Evenings 
Parents’ evenings this term will take place on Tuesday 18 November and Thursday 20 November 
2025.  Information about how to sign up will be sent out nearer the time. 
  
Thank you once again for your continued support in making this year a successful one for all our 
children. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
J Clayton 
Head of Primary 


